Deymouth Historical Society Deymouth, Wassachusetts



Volume III

MAY 1966

NO. 1

GREETINGS to all Weymouth Historical Society members and a very special WELCOME to the following new members who have joined our ranks since our last meeting in April.

Mr. and Mrs. Everett McIntosh of Weymouth

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Granger of South Weymouth

Mr. James Palmieri of South Weymouth

The Annual Election for 1966-1967 was held. We are happy to announce the names of the members chosen to serve on the Executive Committee.

LOUIS J. DAVIS, President	335-8721
THOMAS STENHOUSE, Vice President	335-7177
CHARLES E. ADAMS, JR., Treasurer	335-2957
MARILYN BRISCOE, Recording Secretary	335-0401
ELEANOR CORMACK, Corresponding Secretary.	335-7542
CHESTER B. KEVITT, Curator	335-4804
Committee Chairmen	
BETTY KEVITT, Ways and Means	335-4804
EDWARD O'ROURKE, Building	335-4223
	Court of the court

If you have any questions, the Committee wants you to feel free to call them at any time.

MYRTLE ROBINSON, Publicity..... 335-6582

ATTENTION ALL MEMBER Please circle THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15th, on your calendar. A BUFFET SUPPER will be held at First Church Weymouth Heights on that date at 6:30 P.M. The Ways and Means Committee made up of the following hard working ladies, Mrs. Chester Kevitt, Mrs. Wilbur Tirrell, Mrs. Edward O'Rourke, Mrs. Charles Adams, Mrs. Raymond Walker, and Mrs. James Palmieri, would like to see you turn out in full strength bringing a guest or guests with you. Help your friends get acquainted with other members of the Society and get to know more about the Society in general.

ROLAND ROBBINS will have a return engagement, by request, at this first meeting of our new year. Mr. Robbins will speak on "American Heritage" and slides will be shown at this time, preceded by a short business meeting. DON'T FORGET..... the public is invited.

THIS YEAR, a new format on Programming will be tried when each member of the

Executive Board will submit and set up a program.

FOOD SALE - - Saturday, June 4th - - Curtis Farms at Washington and Middle Streets. TIME - - 10 A.M. to 1 P.M. The Ways and Means Committee will be calling you for food donations. Why not plan to do your shopping at that particular Curtis Farms Store and take some GOODIES home. This food sale will help the Society increase its funds. The Rummage Sale held in March netted \$70.00.

By the way . . . Our Treasurer says our DUES are due.

ANYONE INTERESTED - in a loan exhibit of Antique China, Glass and Silver? It will be held Saturday, June 18th, from 1-5 P.M. at the Indian Head School, Route 58, sponsored by the Hanson Historical Society. Tea will be served. There will be a small admission charge.

BEST WISHES to all members for a happy and safe summer. We will all be looking forward to getting back together again in September.

Myrtle E. Robinson, Editor